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February Board Report

Transportation
● Hired 2 New Monitors

○ Rylei Hill

○ Eva Ely

● Utilization of  Transportation Consultant

● Reorganization of the driver Entrance Lounge

● Creating of Training Coordinator

● Continuation of positive culture with staff

● Sent buses for general maintenance

● Sent buses for bi-yearly inspections

● Mechanic is working on installation of parts on buses to help be

proactive on arising problems.

● Student incident reports from buses all handled by principals in a timely

manner.

● Open positions
○ Bus Driver

○ Bus Monitor

● Pretzel positives



○ Mark Ballenger becoming Training Coordinator

○ New Monitor Hires are working well with students

○ Looking at Hiring a new driver

○ Been able to have coverage on routes without using the Mechanic for

coverage

○ Incident reports declining.


